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20 October 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
FOOD INTOLERANCE AND ALLERGY UPDATE 
 
As you may be aware, from 1 October 2021 Natasha’s Law came into effect. 
 
A requirement of the law is for the academy to label pre-packaged food items with the name of the 
food, the list of ingredients and declarable 14 allergens. 
 
To have an updated record of your child’s dietary needs, we are asking all parents and carers to 
provide food intolerance and allergy information for their child by clicking on the link below and 
completing the simple online form: 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=W7WulpRXHEaKS_oMZTTGZXR9gLu2AI5Dl1r7
2YoftaZUMzI2MjZENlVRMDkzVzNaT0hTUDY0R1QyVi4u  
 
If you are unable to complete this form online, please contact the main office and we will arrange 
for your child to bring home a paper copy of the form. 
 
Please update your child’s records by Friday 5 November 2021.  If no update has been provided by 
you by 5 November, we will record your child as not having a food intolerance or allergy. 
 
If you have any further questions regarding food intolerance or allergies or our catering provision, 
please contact me via the main office. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Julie Swatton 
Administration Manager 
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